

Dr. Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 1304 Ronzheimer Avenue St. Charles, IL 60174

Phone: 331-228-4873 Fax: 331-228-4891

February 4, 2015

Rick and Bonnie Carlson 913 Republic Ave. Sycamore, IL 60178

Dear Rick and Bonnie,

The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has accepted your generous donation of a fine piano. I wish to express our gratitude for your contribution to our organization and I know that your donation will be put to very good use. We are looking forward to having students play it and enjoy it for many years. As you know, we truly believe in music and arts as avenues for students' emotions and your donation will allow the students to focus on something very special. We truly appreciate your thoughtfulness in providing the donation.

Sincerely,

Carla Cumblad, Ed.D. Executive Director



Dr. Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 1304 Ronzheimer Avenue St. Charles, IL 60174

Phone: 331-228-4873 Fax: 331-228-4891

February 4, 2015

Ms. Kandra Sellers 3N723 James Fenimore Cooper Lane St. Charles, IL 60175

Dear Ms. Sellers,

What a delight and surprise it was to find your generous donation of \$100 to Mid-Valley's Sunshine Fund. It took us a little while to find out the whole story! The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has accepted your donation and we happily shared your picture that you sent as well. I wish to express our gratitude for your contribution to our organization and I know that your donation will be put to very good use. We plan to use it to help purchase T-shirts for our new Special Olympics team. We hope that your son will be able to join us! We truly appreciate your thoughtfulness in providing the donation.

Singerely, all ambla

Carla Cumblad, Ed.D.

**Executive Director** 



Dr. Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 1304 Ronzheimer Avenue St. Charles, IL 60174

Phone: 331-228-4873 Fax: 331-228-4891

February 4, 2015

Mr. and Mrs. Steven Sinisko 39W369 Haladay Lane Geneva, IL 60134

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Sinisko,

The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has accepted your generous donation of a "Kids Rock" wheelchair by Kids Up Pediatric Seating and Mobility with the approximate value of \$1,800. I wish to express our gratitude for your contribution to our organization on behalf of your daughter. Gifts like yours enable us to provide equipment at no cost for students to help them succeed and participate in school, increase their social interactions, and gain in self-confidence and strength. We truly appreciate your thoughtfulness in providing the donation.

Sincerely,
(arlu Cumbles)

Carla Cumblad, Ed.D.

**Executive Director** 



Dr. Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 1304 Ronzheimer Avenue St. Charles, IL 60174

Phone: 331-228-4873 Fax: 331-228-4891

February 4, 2015

Mr. and Mrs. Ibraham Taha 2466 Roseglen Way Aurora, IL 60506

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Taha,

The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has accepted your generous donation of a Leckey Squiggles stander with the approximate value of \$4,000.. I wish to express our gratitude for your contribution to our organization on behalf of your son. Gifts like your enable us to provide equipment at no cost for students to help them succeed and participate in school, increase their social interactions, and gain in self-confidence and strength. We truly appreciate your thoughtfulness in providing the donation.

Sincerely,

Carla Cumblad, Ed.D. Executive Director

Gunhlard